
 

 

      
 
 

Friday 16th September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to announce that our Year 5 and 6 children will start be able  
to borrow books from Woodland library starting from next week. 
 
All library books have this symbol on them to make them easier to identify.           
  
Our library is at the heart of our Reading for Pleasure curriculum. Children are free to browse and 
choose their own books. Sometimes children will choose a book to share with an adult at home and 
sometimes children will choose a book to read independently. 
 
The library operates a strict ‘one book’ out policy. The library books are loaned out and recorded on an 
online service called ‘Reading Cloud’.  Each child has their own library barcode and log-in which you will 
find in their reading diary.  This means you can check what library books your child has borrowed by 
logging in to www.readingcloud.net. Log in details for Reading Cloud can be found inside your child’s 
reading diary. Using this software, library staff are able to easily find out which book each child has 
borrowed. 
 
Reading Cloud also offers a wealth of reading information and activities, including author information, 
opportunities to review books and blog about them in a safe, moderated environment.  
 
Books can be borrowed for up to 3 weeks at which point they become overdue and a reminder letter is 
sent home.  If the book is lost or damaged this will need to be paid for with the completed reminder 
letter slip and the money placed in a named envelope and handed to the school office.  Once the funds 
are received the book will be removed from the child’s account on Reading Cloud and they are able to 
continue to borrow books. 
 
We can’t wait to see the children borrowing books from the new library! 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs N. Carpenter 
 
 

 

http://www.readingcloud.net/

